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Newsletter August 2022 

 
31 July : Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
6 August: THE TRANS FIGURATION OF THE LORD 

14 August: THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN  

        MARY 

 
MASS 

Monday to Friday 10.00am (as announced) 

Saturday 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

Confession – Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

 

 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to Holy 

Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST  

CHARITY NO. 23369 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


 

MISSION APPEAL 

This weekend Fr Sylvester Adeniyi CSSp is speaking at all Masses. He is 

one of the Spiritan Fathers (aka Holy Ghost Fathers), an international 

group of priest missionaries working in Africa and Asia. More recently 

the Spiritans have been working in parishes in Great Britain. To discover 

more about these missionaries with a wonderful history and an active 

outreach, see their website: spiritans.co.uk 
 

 

TIMES OF MASS 

During August, weekday Mass will be at 10.00am. Mass on Sunday will 

be at the usual times. Please note, further changes may be made to the 

times of Mass, so please check with the Parish Office. 

 

THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

This year the solemnity of the Assumption will be celebrated on Sunday 

14 August. That day the choir will sing at the 11.00am Mass. 

 

ALBERT BRIDGE CLOSURE 

Again! The Albert Bridge will be closed, this time for maintenance. The 

planned closure will be on 30 and 31 July. However, one footway will 

remain open at all times. Cyclists will be asked to dismount. Further 

closures are planned in August if the work necessitates them. 

 

2023 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Applications for our 2023 First Holy Communion programme are invited 

from parishioners, on behalf of children in Year 3 or above in the 

academic year 2022-2023. The number of places available is limited. In 

the first instance, applications should be made to the Parish Office. 

 

HOLY REDEEMER FUNDRAISER 

Many thanks to those of you who attended the meeting to begin planning 

for a charity fundraiser in the autumn. This fundraiser will support the 

work done by volunteers at the foodbank run from St Luke’s Church. If 

you missed that meeting, but would like to be involved, or find out more 

information. please contact Paul Dyer: 07795 423251 or 

dyerpaul3@gmail.com 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF 

CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

If you are going to need a CCP to 

accompany an application this autumn 

for a place in a Catholic, please do not 

delay in obtaining one. To qualify, 

your family should be attending Mass 

regularly in the parish where you 

request a CCP. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Usually parents are invited to take 

their children to the Monckton Room 

before the start of the 10.00am Mass. 

However, there will not be any 

Children’s Liturgy in July or August, 

but we will restart in September. 

 

A DAY WITH MARY 

Saturday 10 September, 9.30am to 

5.15pm, at the Church of Our Lady, 

Lisson Grove NW8 8LA. Procession, 

Mass, Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament, Rosary, Sermons, 

Adoration, Benediction. Preachers: Fr 

Kevin Jordan, Fr Fulgensio Ssuna 

OSM, Fr Ben Woodley. 

 

MARRIAGE IN CHURCH 

Would any parishioners who intend 

getting married in church, whether in 

this country or abroad, please contact 

the parish priest at least six months 

before the day on which they intend to 

marry. Each year some couples have 

difficulties in arranging their 

weddings. This is often due to them 

not allowing sufficient time for 

preparation. 

THE UNIVERSE 

The Universe Catholic Weekly has 

launched a new online newspaper 

with the full support of Cardinal 

Vincent Nichols. To order your 

Digital four weeks FREE 

introductory offer, call Michelle on 

0743 661 7650 or email: 

michelle.jones@universecatholicw

eekly.co.uk 

 

HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE 

The Anscombe Bioethics Centre is 

an organisation which does 

research on behalf of our Bishops 

and the Catholic community on 

moral matters in the field of 

medicine. They have a new 

website – bioethics.org.uk – which 

has resources which will benefit 

doctors, nurses, or others who 

work or study in fields related to 

health and social care. You can 

also sign up to their monthly digest 

for the latest news, events, etc on 

medical/moral matters: 

https://bit.ly/ABC-Subscribe 

 

THE LAURELS SCHOOL 

The Laurels School is an 

independent school with a Catholic 

ethos for girls aged 11 to 18. Until 

recently situated on Chelsea 

Embankment, but now in South 

London. It continues to attract 

pupils from Chelsea, and there is a 

daily minibus service. Contact: 

h.mckell@thelaurelsschool.org or 

visit thelaurelsschool.org.uk 
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